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NEWSLETTER
9TH FEBRUARY 2024
SPRING TERM | WEEK 5

Inspiring all to 
"live life in all its fullness”*
 so that we may look back 

with pride and move 
forward with confidence.

*(John 10:10)

Dates for your diary

13th February – Y2 Trip to 

Oakham Museum

15th February – Woolsthorpe 

Class Assembly @ 3pm

16th February – Break up for 

Half Term

27th February – Start of Term 

4

27th February – Bikeability Y4 

Group 1 

28th February – Bikeability Y4

Groups 2 and 3

7th March – World Book Day 

(information to follow next 

week)

13th March - Y3 Romans 

Trip

Dear Families,

We hope you are all doing well. This week our children have been showing 
lots of school values with more and more children being awarded their 
badges – collective worship was very busy today! Thank you for the support 
with this; the children have been able to talk about how they are showing our 
different values and have demonstrated how each have linked to other 
values, particularly that of resilience! 

Wrap Around Care: Miss Holgate will be producing a weekly update of some 
of the great activities happening in our Wrap Around Care. Space is limited, so 
please make sure that if you intend on coming, you book in advance. A polite 
reminder that as per our policy, if need to cancel a booking you do so by 
midnight the night before to avoid incurring the charge for the session. 

FORA update: Please take the time to read the attached information from 
FORA and please check your children’s bags for a paper copy of the letter! 

Parent Evenings and Parent Survey: Thank you to those who were able to 
attend our parent’s evenings on Tuesday and Thursday. If you didn’t get 
chance to complete the survey, please use the QR code at the end of this 
newsletter, or click here to follow the link to it. 

Sports offerings and clubs offerings: During the rest of the spring, and the 
Summer Terms, we will be attending multiple sporting events as a part of 
Rutland Sport Partnership. Keep your eyes peeled for our successes with this! 
We are in the process of updating our extra-curricular club options too, and 
we aim to update you on this next week. 

Attendance statistics: We strongly believe that attendance is incredibly 
important. Next week, we will be sending emails out regarding statistics of 
your child’s attendance. For clarity and fairness, all families will receive an 
update on this. The information is purely focussed upon the last term of 
attendance i.e. attendance since January. With many of us being parents with 
young children (and adult children!) we know that there are some 
circumstances that are unavoidable e.g. flu, covid, sickness etc. but our aim to 
is to understand, assist and support where attendance in school might 
present a challenge. If you have any questions regarding this, please speak to 
myself or Mrs Garwood. 

Have a great weekend, best wishes,

Mr Reed

https://forms.office.com/e/0vdvqPs8h0
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Our overall school attendance this week is 
95.44% which is slightly above the national 
average.  Please do get in touch if you 
need any support with attendance.

Well done to Belvoir Class who won the 
Attendance Trophy with 100% attendance 
for all.

Thank you for the continued 
communication and co-operation with the 
different procedures in place.

ATTENDANCE

Class YTD %

Belvoir 100%

Belton 94.2%

Rockingham 97.3%

Burghley 97.6%

Woolsthorpe 92.7%

Tolethorpe 97.9%

Hambleton 88.9%

STAR OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to the children awarded Star of the Week in our Celebration 

Assembly this morning.

Belvoir Abigail

Belton Harry E

Rockingham Robin

Burghley Hugo L

Woolsthorpe Mason H

Tolethorpe Skyla

Hambleton Bobbi



IMPORTANT INFORMATION & REMINDERS 

Y4 parents don’t forget to return your Bikeability consent forms by 14th February. 

We are a nut free school as we have children who are allergic to nuts.  Please remember this 

when preparing packed lunches or snacks and avoid food containing nuts such as chocolate 

spread and pesto.

If you need to drive to drop off or collect your child, please park with consideration of resident's 

drives, garages or access to roads. Please remember that parking on zig-zag lines at any time 

of the day is prohibited to ensure the safety of the children during the busier periods of the day.

A gentle reminder to families to not use the staff car park when either dropping children to 
school or collecting them – this is purely for the safety of the children and staff. 

The final day for donations of dog food will be 

Friday 16th February.

We will then arrange for all donations to be 

taken to Three Counties Dog Rescue.
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WRAP AROUND CARE
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WRAP AROUND CARE – NEXT WEEK
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LOCAL EVENTS
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Worried About A Child?

Should you have any concerns about a child, please speak to any member of school 

staff who can, where required, direct you to the relevant people.

Our staff trained to deal with potential safeguarding concerns and worries are:

• Mr A Reed (Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs D Jesson (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs C Hicks (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs E Jagger (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs L Garwood (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

QR code for Parent Voice 
Questionnaire
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